Anthony Cromer, Principal Kent Kleiman, Assistant Principal David Bantz, Assistant Principal



46-21 Colden Street, Flushing, NY 11355

Phone: (718) 353-0009 Fax: (718) 353-3772

www.ewsis.org

September 5, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Thank you for your continuous support as we end a very successful 2017-2018 school year. Our school has seen great gains this year through improved Regents scores, SAT scores, and College Readiness metrics. We take responsibility in ensuring that all students are learning and thriving in a positive and safe environment and have taken measures to reinforce these values with a uniform policy that fosters our four pillars of Honor, Excellence, Celebration and Curiosity.

As we prepare for the upcoming 2018-2019 school year we have enclosed the following documents. Some documents are to be returned to us with a parent/guardian signature:

- Student Behavioral Contract
- Academic Expectations
- Electronic Device Policy
- Dress Code Policy
- Residency Questionnaire
- Photograph, Film, Videotape consent
- Health Examination Form
- Lunch Form to be done online(This information can be found on ewsis.org)

As a reminder, East-West is a <u>UNIFORM</u> school. Our school uniform committee has aligned our school policy to NYC DOE policy and the NYC DOE Discipline Code. Please see the enclosed East-West school uniform and dress code policy for the 2018-2019 school year.

All questions regarding uniforms should be directed to <u>uniforms@ewsis.org</u>.

Thank you for your continued support in building a cohesive community of success!

Sincerely,

Anthony Cromer

Principal

HONOR EXCELLENCE CURIOSITY CELEBRATION